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It’s been about 15 years now since I joined the Traditional Choir at Holy Family. I 

have always loved to sing, and music, whether something on the radio or in 

church, was always something that spoke to me. When a member of the 9:15 

choir approached me about joining, I reluctantly said I would try it.  I am not much 

of a joiner so I was not sure of making a commitment when family and work 

already took up so much of my time. 

As it turned out I did not “join” a choir,  I became a member of a family. Honestly, 

it was one of the best things I have ever done for myself.  It beats a massage at 

the end of a stressful week to join some of the nicest (and most fun) people I 

know to work together to sing musical pieces that praise God and will hopefully 

enrich the Mass for all of us in the congregation. 

Some of us are musically trained and some of us are just “shower singers”, but all 

of us sing with a lot of heart and great joy. And keep in mind that you always have 

a great seat at Mass! 

Don’t let anything stop you from joining or just trying out one of the musical 

groups at Holy Family. Stop by one of the Traditional Choir’s rehearsals some 

Thursday evening or stop after Mass to chat…we will save you a seat! 

 

 


